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PARISH STAFF 

Fr. Steve Breck, Pastor 

FrBreck@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6017 

Carl Toomey, Deacon  

CToomey@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6016 

Mary Lou Beers,  

Sacramental Prep & Bereavement 

MBeers@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6020 

Mary Hrich, Liturgy & Music 

Music@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6015 

Mary Ellen Toomey,  

Office Manager  

MToomey@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6006 

Jim Arndt, Business Manager  

JArndt@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6011 

Coletta DiCello,  

Bulletin Editor & School Liaison 

CDiCello@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6003 

Tony Ban, Maintenance Mgr.  

TBan@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6014 

Rosemarie Sisler,  

SMM Parish Office  

RSisler@smmwillowick.org 

440-854-6001 

Jessica Sinkovic,  

Families in Faith Principal 

JSinkovic@smmwillowick.org 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday | 4:30 pm &                             

Sunday | 8:00 & 11:00  

 

DAILY MASS  

Mon., Tues., Wed., & Fri. | 9:00 am  

 

CONFESSIONS 

Saturday | 2:30-3:15 pm 

Or by appointment 

   10.25.20 

THIRTIETH 

 SUNDAY IN  

ORDINARY TIME 

PARISH OFFICE 

HOURS 

Monday ~ Thursday 

8:30 am ~ 4:30 pm 

Closed Friday & 

Saturday 

Sunday ~ 9:00 am ~ 

Noon 

Office  Closed From 

12:00 to 1:00 Weekdays 

Parish Mission Statement 

As a Roman Catholic Community. St. Mary Magdalene is a            

community of  Christians who profess and share a common, loving 

faith in  Jesus Christ and are nourished through prayer and activity, 

especially the  Eucharist, and are  inspired by the Spirit who calls 

each of us to use our gifts in the midst of our neighborhoods and 

throughout the world. 

Mass in 

Parking Lot!       

Listen to Mass 

in your car!  

 Tune in to 

96.3 FM on 

your radio. 
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PRAYER & WORSHIP 

CELEBRATING 

Monday, Oct. 26th 

Weekday�

9:00 am.....Owen Lowry 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 27th 

Weekday 

9:00 am.....Mary Margaret Troy Stark 

 

Wednesday, Oct. 28th 

 Sts. Simon & Jude 

9:00 am.....Matt Conway (Anniv.) 

 

Friday, Oct. 30th 

Weekday 

9:00 am.....Don Hirz 

 

Saturday,  Oct. 31st 

Weekday 

2:30~3:15 ....Confessions                  

 Inside Parish Office Lobby 

4:30 pm...Deceased Members of the 

       Edward Simoncic Family 

 

      Sunday, November 1, 2020 

           All Saints 

8:00 am.....Pro Populo  

11:00 am...  Phil Cervelli 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Readings for the week of         

  October 25, 2020 

Sun.:  Ex 22:20�26; 1 Thes 1:5c�10;  

� Mt 22:34�40�

Mon.:  Eph 4:32�5:8; Lk 13:18�21�

Tues.:  Eph 5:21�33; Lk13:18�21�

Wed.:  Eph 2:19�22; Lk 6:12�16�

Thurs.:  Eph 6:10�20; Lk 13:13�35�

 Fri.:  Phil 1:1�6; Lk 14:1�6                �

 Sat.:  Phil 1:18b�26; Lk 14:1, 7�11�

FROM FR. STEVE... 

 

Thank you for supporting our 

carry out pasta dinner. And 

once again, Rich Schutz and 

his crew did a fantastic job. 

Our next carry out dinner is 

our Cabbage Roll dinner on 

November 7

th

 after the 4:30PM 

Mass.  So you will be receiving 

a “robocall” with my voice 

telling you about the this 

dinner that comes with 2 

cabbage rolls, mashed potatoes 

(not instant!) corn, apple 

sauce, roll and butter for $15. 

Pick up is from 5:30PM to 

6:15PM. As mentioned last 

week, you can drop off your 

gently used soft items at the 

parish office for our Savers 

Fundrive. Your items must be 

dropped off by December 10

th

. 

This weekend as we celebrate 

Priesthood Sunday we 

welcome Seminarian and 

parishioner Jonathan Shell. 

Jonathan Shell will be 

speaking at the end of Mass 

sharing about his life, vocation 

and seminary experience.  I 

am very happy Jonathan will 

be with us. Please keep 

Jonathan in your prayers.  

Please pray for all priests and 

for an increase of vocations to 

the priesthood, diaconate and 

religious life. Speaking of 

prayer, Monday, October 26

th

 

at 6:30PM we will have a Holy 

Hour with exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament for peace 

and harmony during election 

time. During the Holy Hour we 

will pray a Rosary and the 

Divine Mercy Chaplet. We will 

have some quiet time for 

adoration and reflection. Mary 

Hrich will be with us to help us 

get into a spirit of prayer with 

some beautiful music. We will 

conclude the Holy Hour with 

benediction. Last week I 

mentioned we will not be 

having a Trunk or Treat. I will 

miss having our trunk or treat. 

This COVID stuff has affected 

so much. Recently a letter was 

sent out to families who lost a 

loved one in the past year 

informing them that we will 

not have our Remembrance 

Mass due to the church’s 

limited seating capacity. 

However all the names of those 

who died in the past year will 

be remembered with a chanted 

litany by Mary at all the 

masses on the weekend of 

October 31

st

 and November 1

st

 

in place of the Universal 

Prayer.   Also, we will have a 

votive candle for the families 

to take home to light in 

remembrance. But we will 

have our Advent Giving 

Project! The Advent Giving 

Project will be different this 

year. Instead of grabbing a tag 

you will be receiving in the 

bulletin the Advent Giving 

Project Wish list and you can  

just pick something from the 

list to purchase for a family. 

You will then drop the item in 

the usual location on the racks 

in the Gathering Area. Please 

know we will not have the 

basket in front of the altar 

since there are no tags to 

return. Items need to be 

dropped off no later than the 

start of the 11AM Mass on 

Sunday, December 6

th

. After 

the Mass, members of the 

Knights of Columbus will then 

transport the items from the 

rack to the Kaminski Center. 
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THIS WEEK AT THE PARISH 

Participating 

CONTRIBUTION REPORT 

Third Week of October 

Sundays & Holy Days     $  7,638.00 

Capital Improvements   $  1,023.00 

1% Need Program            $     178.00           

Automated Giving 

Oct. 12th—Oct. 18th         $ 2,634.00  

 

Your contributions are greatly 

appreciated!!!! 

St. Vincent de Paul Society                

440�943�2133, ext. 6179   �

             The St. Vincent de Paul Society 

is pleased to serve those in need on     

behalf of the parishioners of  St.  Mary 

Magdalene Parish.  We depend on your donations 

[Food Pantry�1% Envelope or the Poor Box] for the 

funds that we expend  & sincerely thank  you  on   

behalf of those  in need for your ongoing support. St.    

Vincent provides emergency assistance to individuals 

& families in need on a strictly confidential basis.  

Anyone in need of assistance should call  SVdP,        

440�943�2133, ext. 6179 & leave a message.  A        

volunteer member of SVdP will return your call.�

This week at SMM:�

�

�

Thurs., Oct. 29th.....AA Meeting   �

� �   6:00 pm       Rm. 104�
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NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA)�

It’s about changing lives for Christ�

�

We will begin the process of initiating adults into the Catholic faith very soon. �

You can be part of the process if:�

·� You  were just baptized a Catholic and received no other Sacraments;�

·�  You were baptized in another Christian tradition and wish to become Catholic; �

·�  You were never baptized at all and have the desire to be fully initiated into the   

Catholic faith.�

�

Now is the time to take the opportunity to be initiated.  Please send Deacon Carl an e�mail 

at CToomey@smmwillowick.org or call 440 854 6016.  We can tailor�make a program to fit 

your life schedule. Also, if you know someone who might need an invitation you can let  

Deacon Carl know that. �

Con�nuing the Mission of Christ�

Thank you to all parishioners who have completed and submi�ed your Commitment Card.� For those          

parishioners who have not yet had the opportunity to submit their card, a final le�er will be mailed to you 

with a personalized Commitment Card.� We invite all faithful parishioners to complete a card as our parish 

goal is 100% par$cipa$on!� You may return your card by: �

�� mailing it to the church using the pre�addressed envelope included with the le�er                                     �

�� or bringing it to Mass next Sunday�

�� or you may visit our parish website at www.smmwillowick.org and complete an electronic Commitment 

Card.� All cards need to be returned to the parish by Sunday, October 25.� �

�

Electronic giving is the preferred, easy, safe and secure way to give to our parish.� To schedule a recurring 

electronic gi0 directly from your bank account or credit card, please visit our website and follow the           

instruc$ons.� We appreciate all parishioners using this means to support our parish.� �

�

    2nd Wedding Bann�

Anthony M. Lesso�

SMM �

&�

Molly McGlone�

1st Wedding Bann�

George Anderson�

SMM �

&�

Stefanie Abramczyk�
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NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Sons of the American Legion 

Post 678 �

will be hosting its annual�

Veterans Breakfast�

Sunday, November 8, 2020�

9:00 am to Noon�

     570 East 328th St.�

                   Willowick, OH  �

We will be serving a complimentary 

breakfast of Sausage, Pancakes and Eggs 

to all Military, Police and Fire Personnel. 

For all others there will be a charge of 

$5.00 for breakfast.�

�

A bake sale will  be available sponsored 

by the Ladies Auxiliary �

�

Take Out Available!�

�

MASKS REQUIRED�

.���

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE�

�

�

�

�

The Living Bread Radio Network Adds Two New Shows to its Weekend Lineup�

� “Catholic Challenge 2.0”  with Hosts � Barbara G and P J Chavez                    �

is a unique, fast�paced Catholic Quiz Show, �

will debut October 24. Are you up for the challenge?                                                                         

“The Storytellers” with Host � Tony Agnesi an engaging �

�

�

�

�

�

Thank you for your donations to the Blanket 

Sunday collection.  The Diocesan St. Vincent  

de Paul Society will make your money go     

further with bulk purchases for use in our   

own metropolitan area�

�          � � � � � �

�          MEGA RAFFLE TICKETS!!!!!�

Watch your mailbox!!!  In the next couple of weeks you will be    

receiving your MEGA RAFFLE TICKETS for our Anniversary 

drawing in January, 2021.  Details to come!!!�

If you haven’t had a chance to contribute to 

this year’s annual Blanket Sunday appeal, 

please consider doing so. The need is greater 

than ever this fall/winter as many more   

people experience financial hardship during 

the pandemic. Donations can be made        

securely online at  https://www.svdpcle.org/

donate�today/blanket�sunday/.  �

Checks may also be mailed to: �

St. Vincent de Paul Society Blanket Sunday, 

1404 East 9

th

 Street�3

rd

 Floor, Cleveland, OH 

44114. Thank you for helping us blanket  

others in warmth and compassion!�
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

�

�

�

ST. MARY MAGDALENE�

Cabbage Roll Dinner�

Saturday ~ November 7th            

Pick�up after 4:30 pm Mass�

5:30 ~ 6:15 pm�

�

Donation:�$15.00 �

� Menu: 2 Cabbage Rolls�

� Mashed Potatoes & Corn�

� Apple Sauce�

� Roll & Butter �

� �                                          

No tickets will be issued ~ call the 

parish office to make a reservation 

and payment arrangements             

@ 440�943�2133�

�

**Cabbage Rolls can be purchased�

separately ~ 2 for $6.00**�

�

�

�

�

 �

   �

     MATER DEI ACADEMY �

 �

The end of first quarter is this week and it has 

been so good to be in school! I have to tell you 

how wonderful our students and staff have 

been as we navigate our way through this 

“new school normal”. In reality, our teachers 

are doing double duty by teaching in�person 

and recording/live streaming classes to stu-

dents who opted to go remote. There are     

daily check�ins with our distance learning 

friends too.  Students, for their part, have 

been awesome in wearing masks and trying   

to maintain social distancing! Many hours 

were spent this summer planning for the  

year, from morning drop off and afternoon 

pick�up, to how restroom breaks would look, 

to classroom seating, to how students would 

safely get outdoor time. While the weather 

was nice, we had many classes, and even 

lunch, on the lawn and under the tents. As the 

weather turns we continue to go outside for 

fresh air and mask�free time.  Our school 

nurse and office staff continually monitor 

what’s going on with our families. We are 

grateful that our efforts are keeping us in 

school and we truly appreciate your prayers 

for a safe and healthy school year! �

�

Thank you to Father O’Donnell for schedul-

ing grade�level only Masses for our 3�8    

graders each week. We look forward to the 

day when we can resume our all school       

Friday morning Masses and celebrate with 

our parish community. �

�

�

Peace,�

Mrs. Joanie Klemens�

Principal�

�

�

�

LISTEN TO MASS IN YOUR CAR 

ON THE RADIO AT SMM 

Have you missed attending Mass?  Now you 

can listen to the Mass from your car in the 

SMM Parking Lot.  How???�

�� � Tune your radio to FM 96.3.�

�� � Mass will be broadcasted  Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday @ 9:00 

am  as well as on Saturday’s at 4:30 pm 

and Sunday at both 8:00 & 11:00 am 

Mass.�

�� � When you hear the Celebrant Say 

“Lord I am not worthy that you should 

enter under my roof...” exit your car 

(wearing your mask) and go under the 

hood to  receive Eucharist.�


